WIT.Committee

From: scott werden <scottwerden@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:22 AM

To: WIT.Committee; EACP Committee

Subject: Public meeting November 16 to discuss WUDP
Aloha,

| would like to see this matter receive the public review it deserves, so please give an extension to the committee work
rather than sending the water bill back to council.

Mahalo,
Scott Werden
Ha'iku

206.399.3616



